
Autumn Term 1 - 2022 PE and School Sport Update 

It has been a fantastic start to the new academic year. The pupils have 
shown excellent enthusiasm and engagement towards their PE and Sport. 
We have seen great participation levels in our extra curricular activities 
and this is having a positive impact on the pupils progress. 
Our year 5/6 girls football team has already competed in a tournament 
and performed wonderfully. Our year 5/6 mixed team also competed in 
their autumn term tournament and represented our school incredibly well. 
We have recently had our first year 3/4 football fixture of the season, the 
boys played brilliantly and drew 0-0. 
Our year 3 pupils have been learning a new topic this half term and have 
thoroughly enjoyed playing and learning about hockey. Year 4 have 
settled extremely well into their weekly swimming lessons. 
We have also participated in a number of other sporting events with great 
positive outcomes. 
Well done to all pupils and staff as our whole school's active umbrella 
approach continues to have excellent impact. 
Keep up the great work! 
Many Thanks 
Mr Byford & Mr Newlands 

 


